
 
 
 

 
Dr. Jukka Takala, 
Director 
International Labour Organization 
SafeWork 
CH-1211 Geneva  

 
 
 

Dear Mr. Takala, 
 

This is to inform you that ILO Office in Islamabad had commemorated the above mentioned 
day in Lahore with the All Pakistan Federation of Trade Union (APFTU) and in Karachi with the 
Workers and Employers Bilateral Council of Pakistan (WEBCOP). 
 

In Karachi the WEBCOP had organised a Workshop on "Safety and Health Culture in a 
Globalized World". The workshop was inaugurated by the Minister of Labour, Transport, Commerce 
and Industries and was attended by 100 participants from the employers, workers and universities. 
Three papers were presented during the workshop: 
 

1. Need & Importance of Health and Safety Training in the Industry; by a Health, Safety 
& Environment Consultant,  

 
2. Accident Prevention Reduce Losses; by the Joint Director, Occupational Safety and 
Health, Ministry of Labour, and 

 
3. Safety and Health at Work in Context to Globalization; by Chief Executive of MAX-
Save Engineering. 

 
The presentations were followed by open discussions. The meeting was covered by local 

TVs and journalists. I was interviewed by two TV stations. 
 

WEBCOP also printed 3 different OSH posters (1000 each) which are being distributed to 
the factories. I am sending you the papers and samples of posters by pouch. 
 

This is for your kind information, 
 
 
 

With best regards, 
 
 
 



 
Hans Lokollo   
ILO Area Office, Islamabad 

 


